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Congratulations, Dr. Mash 

 

Leesville Latin Teacher, Dr. Mark Mash, was selected out of 171 schools and 10,000 plus teachers as a finalist 

for Wake County Public Schools Teacher of the Year.  We are excited about Dr. Mash’s accomplishment and 

are proud he will represent the talented students and staff here at Leesville Road High School.   

 

Quarter 3 Report Cards 

 

Quarter 3 report cards were distributed on Friday, April 8 in Period 1. 

 

LRHS Spring Musical 

 

The fine arts department will perform their production of "The Little Shop of Horrors" from April 14 through 

16. The musical is rated PG. There is also a preview show on Wednesday, April 13, at 4:30. Please see the 

attached flyer for information about how and when to buy tickets.  We hope you enjoy our production of "The 

Little Shop of Horrors." 

 

Release Time for Next Year’s Seniors  

 

Any student who will be a senior next year should have submitted their Release Time Requests by April 1.  We 

have extended the deadline to Tuesday, April 12. Release forms can be found on our website under Students 

>Forms>Release Forms. Some seniors choose a reduced schedule so they can work to earn money, study extra 

for challenging AP courses, or practice longer hours as they prepare to pursue the arts or athletics beyond high 

school. Be sure to check with potential colleges to understand their position on reduced schedules in high school 

prior to making this decision. To accurately build a master schedule to accommodate student need and interest, 

we need to plan for student release time now. When students request release time after our schedule is set, it 

hinders our ability to maximize our limited resources. Release requests submitted after April 12 will only be 

approved with a documented medical or other hardship. 

 

National Honor Society 

 

Rising juniors and seniors, with a weighted GPA of 3.6 or higher, who are interested in joining the National 

Honor Society need to submit a candidacy packet to Mrs. Langlois by 2:30 on Friday, May 6.  Submission of a 

candidacy packet does not guarantee selection into NHS.  The Faculty Council will review each packet to 

determine membership selection as set forth by NHS criteria.  The candidacy packet will be available on the 

LRHS website Monday, April 4, through Friday, May 6. 

 

Graduation Reception Needs 

 

We are in need of freshman, sophomore and junior parents to help with the graduation reception on Monday, 

June 6.  Please contact reception coordinator Terri Exel at texel3@gmail.com if you can volunteer two 

hours.  This is a 21-year tradition that we need your help to continue. 

 

Principal’s Chat for Graduation and Senior Events 

 

The PTSA will host a Principal’s Chat for parents of seniors on Wednesday, April 20 at 10:45 in the 

auditorium. Graduation Coordinator Heather Dinkenor, Dean of Students Eric Greene, and Principal A.J. Muttillo 



will cover a range of topics that are important to seniors (e.g., grades, final transcripts, prom, graduation, and other 

events specific to seniors).   
 

Parent College Panel 

 
Join the LRHS PTSA on Tuesday, April 26 at 6:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria for our College Parent Panel. Hear from 

parents of current college students about what to expect over the next few months as you prepare to send your child 

to college. Discussion points include packing lists, food plans, purchasing books and computers, balancing activities, 

etc.  
 

Prom 

 

Prom will be held on Saturday, April 30 from 7:00-11:00 p.m. at the Wake County Shrine Club on Lead Mine 

Rd. Tickets cost $35 per person and will be on sale during lunch from April 25 to April 28 in the Murphy 

Building Lobby. We will also sell them on Wednesday, April 27, after school in the Murphy Building Lobby.   

If students wish to bring a guest who does not attend LRHS, a form must be completed and submitted with a 

copy of the guest’s photo ID in order to purchase the ticket. On the night of the prom, all students will be 

required to blow into a breathalyzer and show a photo ID at the door.  Students will not be admitted to prom 

after 10:00 p.m. This year’s theme is “A Night among the Stars.” Think of a night on the red carpet with a 

Hollywood theme focus! 

 

Sophomore Meetings 

The counselors will meet with all sophomores this month to discuss post-secondary planning, promotion credits 

and other items related to school success. 

College Admissions Panel 

Please see the attached invitation for a College Admissions Panel that will be held on April 20 at 6:30 in the 

auditorium.  The evening is intended for parents of Juniors but all are welcome. 

Scholarship/Military Recognition 

Seniors who have been offered scholarships or are planning to serve in the military are recognized at the Senior 

Assembly. In order for this to happen, seniors will need to submit their information.  Students can include all 

scholarships they have been offered, even those to a school they are not planning to attend. For scholarships, we 

will need a copy of their scholarship award letter. For military service, we will need documentation of their 

enlistment. Students should submit all information to Students Services by May 25. The form that must be 

completed to report this information can be found on the school’s website under Students > Forms or picked up 

in the Student Services Office. 

Calendar Highlights 

 

 Friday, April 8: Quarter 3 Report Cards Distributed to all Students 

 Wednesday, April 13: Spring Musical Performances Begin 

 Thursday, April 14 and Friday, April 15: Spirit Wear Sales during Lunch 

 Wednesday, April 20: (10:45 a.m. in Auditorium) Principal’s Chat for Parents of Seniors 

 Wednesday, April 20: (6:30 p.m. in Auditorium) College Admissions Panel 

 Tuesday, April 26: (6:30 p.m. in cafeteria) Parent College Panel 

 Saturday, April 30: (7:00 p.m.) Prom at Wake County Shrine Club 

 

Attachments: 

     Musical Flyer      



     College Admissions Panel Invitation 

           

 



 
 

Spring Musical “Box Office” Hours of Operation 
 

April 9th 9:30am-11:00am Pride Productions Members Only Main Lobby 
April 9th 11:00am-Noon Ticket Sales to General Public  Main Lobby 
April 9th Noon   Online Ticket Sales Begin 
April 12th 11:30am-1pm SmartLunch Sales    Main Lobby 
April 13th 3:30-4:30pm Preview Show Sales   Aud Hallway 
April 14th 11:30am-1pm SmartLunch Sales    Main Lobby 
April 14th 6pm-7pm  Opening Night Sales   Main Lobby 
April 15th 11:30am-1pm SmartLunch Sales    Main Lobby 
April 15th 2:00-3:00  Friday After School Sales   Main Lobby 
April 15th 6pm-7pm  Friday Evening Sales   Main Lobby 
April 16th 12:30am-1:30pm Sat Matinee Sales    Main Lobby 
April 16th 6pm-7pm  Sat Evening Sales    Main Lobby 
 
ONLINE SALES – Begin Saturday, April 9th at Noon and end on Monday, April 11th at 
9pm. 
 
**Tickets sold at the door, on performance nights and Saturday’s matinee will be 
“best available”.  To select your seats, please take advantage of the online options, 
SmartLunch or after school sales.   
 
**Online ticket purchases will be available at the Will Call table during regular Box 
Office hours.  If you have purchased tickets online, please come straight to the table 
without waiting in line.   
 
Tickets to all performances are $10.   
Wednesday, 4/13 Preview Show is $5 general admission. 
Thursday, 4/14 – Leesville staff receive 1 comp. ticket with ID 

 
**Don’t miss out!  We anticipate that our show will be sold out.  Please take advantage 

of all the early opportunities to purchase tickets. 



Representatives from local colleges and universities - including  

ECU, Duke, NC State,  Meredith, and UNC,  

will be on hand to present information and answer                           
questions about the college admissions process. 

Wednesday, April 20 @ 6:30 pm                                                    

in the LRHS Auditorium 

We Hope to see you there!      

LRHS Student Services Department 


